
               The Benefice of All Saints’, Highbrook 

               & St Margaret of Antioch, West Hoathly 
 

 

 
 

Worship & upcoming services.  

Wed. 31st July    9.30am, St Margaret’s - Holy Communion  
Friday 2nd August   5.30pm, St Margaret’s - Evening Prayer (BCP) 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Mission – joining in with God’s work of love in the world.  

Basket of Blessings: Thank you for supporting our Mission Partners with 

your donations. Please continue to place donations in the baskets in the porch 

of St Margaret’s or Luctons.   
 

Stewardship - generous giving to and through God 

All Saints’ Church Cleaning: Grateful thanks to our loyal team who helped us 

recently. The next session will be on Thursday 29th August, from 11am - 1pm. 

Please bring dusters, cobweb brushes, gloves etc.  
 

St Margaret’s Churchyard working party:  Next one Mon. 5th Aug. 2-4pm.  

  

Sponsoring the church flowers: The flowers in 

church can be gifted or sponsored in memory of a 

loved one, or to celebrate an event (for example, a 

baptism or an anniversary). This is a wonderful way 

to say thank you to God for those we love and for 

the gifts we have received from God. 
 

If you would be interested in gifting the flowers for 

a particular week at St Margaret’s, then please chat 

to Derek derekshurvell@gmail.com. 

 

Benefice Notices for Trinity 9 - Sunday 28th July 2024  
 

Next Sunday (4th August)  

Trinity 10 
10.30am    All Age Eucharist   St Margaret’s, West Hoathly 

6.00pm   Evening Prayer (BCP)        All Saints’, Highbrook   
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Caring for God’s creation: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events – growing together as a community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HIGHBROOK VILLAGE 

COFFEE MORNING. 

Held on the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month in Highbrook Village 
Hall. 10.30am -12.30pm 
Open to all residents and 
friends of Highbrook. No 
agenda - just come for a natter.  
Donations towards hall 
running costs appreciated. 

Date of next one: 
13th August 

 

Looking ahead…  
Come and be part of our Autumn 
2024 fundraising event! 

Save the date!! 

A local church event, 

coming up this autumn, 

to inspire and encourage 

us all to be better 

stewards of God’s 

creation. 

FREE ENTRY 

Drop in at any time over 

the course of the day. 



Study – deepening our understanding of God. 

The Weekly Readings and Prayers at the St Margaret’s Sunday 

Eucharist: If you would like to read these in advance, or re-read and reflect 

on them after the Eucharist, they can be downloaded from the website or 

emailed directly to you by Karen at brkb410@gmail.com 
 

Prayer - spending time with God. 

Evening Prayer on Fridays at 5.30pm in St Margaret’s:  

You are invited to leave your prayers on the prayer tree in St 

Margaret’s (and they can be anonymous if you wish) or email 

them to Rev’d Heather. All prayers left each week are offered up 

to God at Evening Prayer on Fridays.  

 
Prayer for the week: 

Gracious Father, 

revive your Church in our day, 

and make her holy, strong and faithful, 

for your glory’s sake 

in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

For our Prayers:  

Please remember to pray for yourself, for our communities, for our nation, 

and for the whole world.  

The sick and housebound or in need of especial guidance: Debbie, Mary 

Cocking, Jenny Page, HM King Charles III, Gill Couchy, The Princess of 

Wales, Annie. 

Those preparing for Baptism:  

Those preparing for Marriage: Lucy and Aidan, Trudy and Huw, John and 

Hayley. 

The recently departed, and for those whose anniversary of death falls this 

week, for Laurence Wilkin, and all who are grieving for them. 

 
If you would like to add someone’s name to the prayer list, please email Rev’d Heather (heather.wilkin78@gmail.com).  
If you are asking for someone else, please make sure you have their permission to have their name added publicly. 
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CONTACT DETAILS  
Vicar: The Reverend Heather Wilkin  

Email: heather.wilkin78@gmail.com Telephone: 01342 529047 
Heather’s rest day is usually Monday. 

 
Churchwardens of St Margaret’s:   

Ann Hutchings (churchwardenstmargarets@outlook.com or 01342 810 742) or 
Tim Baker (churchwardenstmargarets@outlook.com) 

 
Churchwardens of All Saints’: 

Adam Hackett (adamjphackett@outlook.com) or 
Roger Cobden-Ramsay (Roger.cobdenramsay@gmail.com) 

 
Items for inclusion on the weekly Benefice Notice sheet: Please send to Karen 
Blackman (by 12noon Wednesday) at brkb410@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

For details of how to join others online for prayer, worship, study, 
and community life, and for updates, please check our website: 

 www.allsaints-highbrook.org.uk  & www.westhoathly.org.uk  
And social media:  

Facebook - @stmargaretswesthoathlyallsaintshighbrook  
Twitter - @StMargarets_WH  

YouTube - search for ‘St Margarets West Hoathly All Saints Highbrook’  
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WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST CHRISTIAN  

who was baptised at St Margaret’s Church on Sunday 21st July. 
 

Finn, our new brother in Christ. 

“There is one Lord, one faith, one baptism: by one Spirit we are all baptised into one 

body”. 

“We welcome you into the fellowship of faith; we are children of the 

same heavenly Father; we welcome you.” 
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